
Receiving the Governor of Babil, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Assures the Citizen
Bloc’s Collaboration to Give Success to the Local Government in the Province

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, assured that the

Citizen Bloc is sparing no effort to collaborate and give success to the work of the local

government in Babil and ensure the provision of services to the province’s population,

stressing the need of cooperation among all blocs to find solutions to the problems of the

province at the security and service levels. This came when His Eminence received on Thursday,

8/8/2013, in his Baghdad office, the new governor of Babil, Mr. Sadeq Madloul.

The governor of Babil indicated in a press conference held after the meeting that he had

informed His Eminence of the situation of the local government in the province and that the

meeting aimed at ensuring coordination, getting support and preventing overlaps.


